
 

1060 Lithium Drive, Thunder Bay, Ontario P7B 6G3 
Telephone 807-474-4229 Fax 807-475-3128 

 

March 19, 2020 Please share and post immediately. 

 

Notice to Unifor Local 229 Membership 

 

NOTICE OF APRIL GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

CANCELLATION 

 

Please note that due to the COVID-19 Pandemic the Unifor 

Local 229 General Membership Meeting April 1, 2020 is 

being cancelled.  If further cancellations are required, notice 

will be sent out to units. 

 

In solidarity, 

Kari Jefford 

President Unifor Local 229 


